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Steelhead Recovery
in the Georgia Basin with a focus

on the Squamish Watershed.
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Ministry of Water, Land and Air Protection has been actively involved

in developing a Steelhead Recovery Program for the Squamish

watershed and has been involved with numerous restoration projects,

studies, enumerations, and genetic analysis of existing stocks over

the years. During this presentation we hope to provide an overview

on steelhead, their significance and their differences from rainbow

trout. As well, we will be providing a power point presentation on

some of the existing projects that are underway in the Squamish

Watershed and discuss their implications to the overall Georgia Basin

recovery plan.
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